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To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
 
 
From: Christoph Sorger, IMU Secretary General 
 
 
Update: The nominees for President and Secretary General for IMU for 2027–2030 

 
Dear colleagues  
 
This letter refers to the IMU AO Circular Letter 2/2025. 
 
No objections were received regarding the following nominations for the term 2027–2030: 
 
IMU President:                     Ulrike Tillmann, UK 
IMU Secretary General:       Christoph Sorger, France (incumbent) 
 

According to the rule in the Procedures for Election, the President-nominee and the Secretary-
nominee are invited to the IMU Executive Committee (EC) meetings in the year of the ICM as 
observers if there is no objection. This rule does not apply this time, since both nominees will 
attend the EC meetings in 2026 as current EC members. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2025/IMU_AO_CL_2_2025.pdf
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/EC/Procedures_for_Election_2024-07-22.pdf

